
                                                                                                                                                                          
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

3F Classroom Teacher Change 
 

Tuesday, March 25, 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Grandparent/Caregiver, 
 
Ms Jessica Fry will be teaching 3F full time from Term 2. This includes Fridays. Miss Watson will be teaching 
1/2D, and will no longer teaching 3F on Fridays. 
 
This change has been explained to your child in class today, by Ms Fry and Miss Watson. I thank Ms Fry and 
Miss Watson in enabling these changes in support of each 3F child, as well as, in support of all students at 
Merimbula Public School. 
 
If you have any questions about this change, please contact Mrs Hodsdon or me on (02) 64951266.  
 
If you would like to meet with any of us, please contact the office (same number) to arrange an appointment.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Michelle Huddleston 
Principal 


